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Statement by the delegation of Bhutan

Bhutan welcomes the distinguished delegation and thanks the delegation for their presentation.
We welcome the adoption of the new Child Welfare Act in 2023 and the Education Act in 2024. 
We commend the achievement of a high level of equality between women and men in Norwegian society. We note Norway`s commitment to supporting parents in caring for their children through its robust parental leave programme.
We recommend the following:
a. Continue its efforts in addressing Child Welfare.
b. Continue pursuing an active and comprehensive climate policy in keeping global temperature rise below 2 degrees celsius above pre-industrial levels and to limit the temperature increase to 1.5 degrees celsius
We wish Norway a successful UPR.
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